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Press Release 
 

Visit of Sir Oliver Heald postponed 

It is with regret that we must advise that the visit to Alderney of The Rt Hon Sir Oliver Heald 

MP QC, Minister of State, Ministry of Justice, has been postponed due to technical problems 

with the Aurigny plane from Southampton to Alderney. 

We will be aiming to re-schedule the visit and will advise in due course. 

 

 

 

 

Ends 

For enquiries please contact Gill Trousdale in the President’s office on 01481 822060 or 

president.secretary@gov.gg  
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